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STATE OF

COLORADO Eschberger - DNR, Amy <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Permit # M 1977-560

Tom Brubaker <tom.brubaker@valco-inc.com> Wed, Jan 15, 2020 at 7:02 AM
To: "Eschberger - DNR, Amy" <amy.eschberger@state.co.us>

Amy,
Attached is a letter requesting an extension of the completion of the Habitat contract until March 30, 2020.

Tom
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VALCO, INC.

9121 Sunshine Meadow P|
Parker, CO 80134
(719)469-0840

—~————

January 15, 2020

Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety
Attn: Ms. Amy Eschberger

1313 Sherman St., Room 215

Denver, CO 80203

Re: Rocky Ford East, Permit # M 1977-560, Approval of Technical Revision No. 3 (TR-3)
Dear Ms. Eschberger:

Our completion date for the Habitat Construction contract now appears to be around March
30,2020.

Valco asks that the requirement for additional bonding be extended until March 30, 2020 to
allow for completion of the Habitat contract. At that time a review of the remaining reclamation
cost could be made.

Please contact me with any questions.

Sincerely,
Valco, Inc.

Voo Bl ale

Tom Brubaker
President




